
Date:  January 13, 2025 

To:      FHCP General Surgeons, OB/GYN, Primary Care Physicians 

From: FHCP Central Referrals Department  

Re:     Stereotactic Breast Biopsy Authorization Stipulation  

We are pleased to inform you that, effective immediately, prior authorization 
requests for Stereotactic Breast Biopsies are no longer required for procedures 
performed at in-network imaging facilities. 

Providers can now submit orders for Stereotactic Breast Biopsies directly to any 
participating imaging facility equipped to conduct this procedure. This change is 
intended to streamline the process and improve care for our members. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this update, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Florida Health Care Plans Central Referral Department at 
386.238.3230. 

Thank you for your attention to this important announcement. We appreciate your 
continued collaboration in providing quality care to our members. 


